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February 4th, 2023 
 
 

GREETINGS FROM CITY OF RICHMOND HILL COUNCILLOR CASTRO LIU 

 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the Premade 
Cuisine Industry Development Forum or 2023 Chinese New Year Celebration Gala organized by 
Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd together with Canadian Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry 
Research & Development Center 
  
For Chinese around the globe, festival is a time for family reunion and celebrate with delicious 
food, and it also recalls the memories of our hometown flavours. As a result, the premade Chinese 
Cuisine industry in the Greater Toronto Area have been seen expanding rapidly within the last 3 
years.  
  
This event is to let more Chinese Canadian to taste and find out the home flavour, which also 
discuss the opportunities and challenges of pre-made cuisine Industry in Canada, which involves 
investors, Gourmet food industry associations, restaurants and Food suppliers etc.  
  
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable Chinese New Year celebration and would like to 
wish everyone Happy Chinese New Year and may all the happiness be with you in the Year of 
Rabbit. 
 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Castro Liu 
City of Richmond Hill 
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